
       

Knowing your Insurance 

At Alliance Dental our goal is to o0er you the best oral health care, regardless of your  
insurance coverage.  

We are pleased to accept all insurance companies for our valued patients, however, 
it is important to know that due to the Privacy Act we are unable to personally reach 
out to your insurance company on your behalf.  

While we are happy to send estimates for your recommended treatment to various 
companies they will respond to the plan holder, not us, in regards to their decision. 
The more information you can provide us regarding your insurance the more helpful 
we can be should you have questions about your coverage.  

Anything not covered at time of treatment by your insurance is expected to be paid 
in full. If we do not get an immediate response back, we will calculate your portion 
based on your payment history. Once we have received payment from your 
insurance, if they pay less than what we anticipated we will contact you with the 
remaining balance. 

Patients covered under the federal CDCP plan will be required to provide their 
enrollment card at each appointment. The CDCP plan does not cover 100% of 
services and, like with other insurance plans, payment must be made at the time of 
treatment for your anticipated portion. 

By signing this form, you acknowledge to the information stated above.  

 

 

 

___________________________________________   _________________________ 

Patient Name        Date 


